Aspia Jannat

From: Vicky Jamieson

Sent: 14 January 2019 16:22

To: Planning Policy

Subject: EAST KENILWORTH development
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

With regard to the above, I would, along with my Husband, object to the plans so far as they relate to the
"spine” road. This is not a spine in that it will link up with Glasshouse Lane and come out of the
development area altogether, thus putting further pressure onto Birches Lane which gets very backed up
from Moseley Road and Farmer Ward Road at rush hour. With the added school traffic this will be
somewhat of a nightmare.

Is this just a money saving ploy for the builders - maybe it should be thought of as spina bifida not spine
road, ie. open beyond the body of development.
Yours faithfully

V A and P J Jamieson



